
 

 

Media Release 
Contact: Captain Carmen Del Palazzo PIO 

Telephone: 856-882-1134 
Email: cdelpalazzo@vtpd.com 

 

ARMED ROBBERY 
VOORHEES TWP. NJ: On Wednesday May 23rd, 2018 at 9:06 pm, Patrol Officers were dispatched to 
Rite Aid on the 700 block of Haddonfield-Berlin Road for an armed robbery. Responding Units were 
advised the male suspect had fled the store on foot after obtaining cash proceeds by threatening the 
cashier with a knife. The Voorhees Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance with 
identifying the below individual. Police tips can be sent to Detective Sergeant Fowler at 856-882-
1108 or sent to media@vtpd.com.  Please see the photo on page 2 of this release.  

 

 

 

For more information about this release, please contact Captain Carmen Del Palazzo 
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